
Parking update for residential students: 

As of 3:30p.m. Tuesday, December 13, 2016, the parking restriction for resident freshmen will be lifted 

for the remainder of the fall semester.  Vehicles displaying a Zone ‘F’ orange permit will be permitted 

to park in Zone ‘C’ designated areas and Stadium Lot.   

The resident freshmen parking restriction will be reinstated on the first day of class for the spring 

semester, Monday, January 30, 2016. 

During the winter session, January 3rd - January 27th, permit holders for Zones ‘B’, ‘C’ or ‘F’ will be 

permitted to park in zones ‘A’, ‘B’ and ‘C’ with their permit properly displayed. 

Contact Parking Services with any questions or concerns at x52551 or e-mail parking@umbc.edu. 

Parking Services wishes everyone a successful completion of the semester and a safe and happy holiday. 
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